
 

 

 



 

 

For a Better Us 
Last year my middle-schooler asked me why our family doesn’t 
“celebrate” Black Friday.  She was fully under the impression that 
Black Friday is a holiday and early morning shopping is how we 
celebrate!  If we take a look around we’ll find her perspective is 
not that far off.  The holiday season is upon us and citizens 
everywhere have a choice to make.  Is our focus going to be on 
‘celebrating’ Black Friday and Cyber Monday?  There’s another 
option during this season; let’s spend this holiday season 
building a better community! 
 
National Philanthropy Day is Tuesday, November 15th.  A day to 
celebrate giving, volunteering and charitable work.  Plan to 
celebrate by volunteering at one of Sherwood’s charitable 
organizations: food pantries, elder care organizations, 
community service organizations.  Join the good work being done 
in our community. 
 
November 29th is #GivingTuesday.  This, the Tuesday after 
Thanksgiving, is a day dedicated entirely to philanthropy.  People 
all over America ‘get their give on’ in support of charities close 
to their heart.  This year we encourage you to support the 
Sherwood Y on #GivingTuesday.  We are $12,600 shy of our 
annual campaign goal.  If every Y family gave $5 on 
#GivingTuesday it would total $14,000, allowing us to surpass 
our goal.  As always every dollar donated stays local, giving kids 
and families right in our community an opportunity to reach their 
full potential. 
 
As we prepare to celebrate with our family and friends we, at the 
Y, want to take this opportunity to celebrate you!  It is because 
of you- your volunteer time, your donations, and your 
involvement- that we can build a better community! 
 
The Y.™  For a better us. 


